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 NEW GENERAL MEDICAL SERVICES CONTRACT 
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Report By: County Secretary and Solicitor 
 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To consider the operation of the new General Medical Services Contract. 

 Financial implications 

2. None identified. 

Background 

3. The Committee has identified as part of its work programme the need to review the 
operation of the new GP contracts, particularly in relation to the provision of out of 
hours services.   

4. A report prepared by the Primary Care Trust is appended for consideration. 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None 


